Note: The Trust’s telephone numbper has been changed to _

Minicom service is available within the Trust op request.
OUR REF: COM 3
2 October 2000
PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

) Mr Neville Crawf:

Dear Mr érawford

Thank"you’ for your letter of 22 September 2000, received 29 September 2000,

.

May I take this opportunity to offer you and your wife my condolences on the Ioss

of your daughter Lucy.

Yours sincerely:

036-058-118



